
Dos and Don’ts of Camping at Fair 
 

 

Fair week is a very exciting time.  We have 100 families in the campground area and expect them to all get 
along. There are several guidelines that we have set up to try and help us through this week. Hopefully this list 
will provide further information so all can have a great time at the fair.  The electric system was designed in the 
1990’s to accommodate campers from the 1990’s.  Modern campers put a huge strain on our system.  Please 
refrain from bringing household appliances to fair, our set up is not designed for it. 

DO DON’T 

Keep your camper four feet away from lot lines Extend your slideout over the lot lines 

Park only one car on your lot Become a parking lot 

Keep the campground roads clear for emergency traffic Park in the roadways 

Turn down your AC when not occupied Keep your camper as an icebox if no one is there. 

Use propane to cool your fridge if possible. Bring refrigerators, ice makers, freezers, washers & dryers, 
designed for home use. 

Turn off AC while using microwave or crock pot Plug in multiple devices and let them run when unneeded 
or unattended. 

Turn off generators at 11 pm and restart after 6 am. Put your generator close to a camper, be sure the exhaust 
isn’t going to be dangerous. 

Be kind to one another. Smoke marijuana where it will be noticed by others.  Keep 
it discreet. Smoke does drift! 

Move your garbage to the dumpsters. Leave garbage outside, it will get nasty quickly. 

Use LP firepits Use wood fired firepits 

Feel free to reset breakers if they blow We are working on future improvements to the 
campground, so please bear with us. 

  

 

Camper parking guidelines: 

Campsites along the fence are numbered in the center of the lot.  The electric boxes are located on one side or the other, 
so some are a long reach of the electric cord. 

Campsites with the wood electric pedestals are numbered on one edge or the other, again a long reach for some electric 
cords. 

Campsites with new lot number signs have signs on each side border with arrows pointing out the lots. 

We are moving towards a permanent campground, please do not remove posts for your convenience. 

Let’s make it a great week at the fair! 

 


